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1783. Mr D J Maynier (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether any entity reporting to him made any payments to the Black 

Management Forum for its Corporate Update Dinner on 9 June 2017; if not, 

what is the position in this regard; if so, what was the (a)(i) total cost and (ii) 

detailed breakdown of such costs and (b) purpose for each payment made? 

          NW1990E 

REPLY: 

 
ASB 
 
 The Accounting Standards Board (ASB) did not make any payments to the 

Black Management Forum for its Corporate Update Dinner on 9 June 2017. The 
ASB does not make any payments for sponsorship, gifts, donations, etc., nor 
does the ASB sponsor any events, pay to attend any similar events, or 
advertise in any media. The ASB does not have any funding available in its 
budget and none of these activities are aligned to the ASB Mandate. 

 

 
CBDA 
 
CBDA did not make payments to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate 
Update Dinner on 9 June 2017. CBDA does not have a sponsorship budget.  
 



DBSA 
  
No payments were made to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate Update 

Dinner. 

 

 
FSB 
 
No payments were made to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate Update 
Dinner as the FSB was not involved therewith. 
 

 
FIC 
 
The Financial Intelligence Centre has not made any payment to the Black Management 
Forum for its Corporate Update Dinner.   
 

 
GEPF 
 
The GEPF did not make any payment to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate 
Update Dinner. 
 

 
GPAA 
 
The Government Pensions Administration Agency (GPAA) did not make any payment 

towards the Black Management Forum, Corporate Update Dinner on 09 June 2017. 

 

 
IRBA 
 
No payements were made to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate Update 
Dinner on 9 June 2017.  
 
 

 
 
 



PFA 
 
The OPFA did not make any payments to the Black Management Forum for its 
Corporate Update Dinner on 9 June 2017. We are currently considering corporate 
membership for senior black managers.  
 

 
 
LAND BANK 
 
Land Bank did not receive a request for funding for the Black Management Forum’s 

Corporate Update Dinner. Should such a request be received it would be considered in 

line with the Bank’s Sponsorship Guidelines and Funding Policy. 

 
 

 
 
FAIS OMBUD 
 
No payment was made. The office was not aware of the Corporate Update Dinner.  
 

 
 
PIC 
The PIC did not make any payments to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate 
Update Dinner that was held on 9 June 2017. 
 

 
SAA 
 
SAA has not made any payments to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate 
Update Dinner on 9 June 2017. 
 

 
SARS 
 
The South African Revenue Service (SARS) has not made any payments to the Black 

Management Forum for its Corporate Update Dinner on 9 June 2017. 



SASRIA 
 
No payment was made to the Black Management Forum for its Corporate Update 
Dinner. The dinner was not attended by anyone at Sasria SOC Limited.  
 

 
 
TAX OMBUD 
 
The Office of the Tax Ombud did not make any payments to the Black Management 
Forum for its Corporate Update Dinner on 9 June 2017, and did not participate in the 
event.  
 

 
 

 
  


